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Public comment period for the proposed commemorative naming of the historic
pavilion at Lincoln Park

 

 

[DULUTH, MN] The public is invited to comment on the proposed commemorative
naming of the stone pavilion at Lincoln Park. The public comment period will close on
Friday, July 14, 2023.

A request has been submitted to the City seeking to name the stone pavilion at Lincoln
Park in honor and memory of late Duluth City Councilor Renee K. Van Nett. Additional
information about the request and a comment form is available at
https://duluthmn.gov/parks/parks-planning/progress-in-the-park/lincoln-park-pavilion-
naming/.
 

After the public comment period closes, comments will be reviewed by the City, and a
recommendation will be brought forth to City Council.
 

For more information about the project, contact Parks and Recreation at (218) 730-4300
or via email at parks@duluthmn.gov.
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